

Silent Auction Fundraiser

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2017

After last year's very successful event, West-Mont is planning for our 2017 Silent Auction, and we're asking for your help!



Following is a list of items you could assist us with:

Seeking donations
Making donations of new items or baskets
Helping with mailings
Auction set-up
Carnival game volunteering or planning
Decorating
Baking
Collecting Donations
Helping to create baskets

Gathering supplies



If you are able to help

E-mail our auction team coordinator, Dayna Leiss, at dayna.leiss@west-mont.org.

The next meeting is Monday, July 10 at 10:00 AM in the MS/HS Conference Room.



Please find attached the auction brochure for publicizing our event, and soliciting donations!

Share with your friends and business connections and ask for their support.

Thank you!